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TO: Missouri Natural Gas Operators 

FROM: Kathleen McNelis, Pipeline Safety Program Manager 

Note:  Copies are not sent to all operator personnel.  Please forward to the appropriate person(s). 

 

SUBJECT: 1)   PHMSA Notification of Grant Opportunity 

 

1)  PHMSA Notification of Grant Opportunity 

PHMSA notified the MO PSC that the Fiscal Year (FY) 2022 Natural Gas Distribution 

Infrastructure Safety and Modernization Grant Notification of Funding Opportunity (NOFO) has 

been posted. A full copy of the instructions and application package is available at the following 

link: https://www.grants.gov/web/grants/view-opportunity.html?oppId=340638. 

A copy of the instructions explaining eligibility and how to apply (not including application forms) 

is attached.  PHMSA notes that the closing date for applications is July 25, 2022, and that if you 

have any issues accessing the NOFO, you may contact PHMSAPipelineBILGrant@dot.gov. 
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